
Orthopedic  Spinal  Surgery
Standard of Care Webinar
The Expert Institute will present a free webinar covering the
standard of care in orthopedic spinal surgery.

The webinar will be Tuesday, April 21, at 1 p.m. Central time.

The  expert  presenting  the  webinar  is  a  Board  Certified
Orthopedic Surgeon who was trained at New York University
School of Medicine. He attained an advanced fellowship in
spinal  surgery  from  a  top  medical  center  in  Wisconsin.
Currently,  he  is  an  affiliated  faculty  member  at  a  major
regional healthcare center, as well as a clinical instructor
at a top medical university.

Register for the webinar.
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